
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 6:33:42 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Cheryl

Last_Name :
Treadwell

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I have lived in Lakeside for 30 years. I don't frequent too many places outside East County, we have everything East
County residents need or want. Redistricting, why? Is there someone or something that will benefit from this? It sure
won't be East County residents. Please do not redistrict us.

Submit :
Submit




